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September 13, 2023 
 
 
 

Edward A. Blazel 
Assembly Chief Clerk 
17 W. Main Street, Rm. 401 
Madison, WI  53703 
 
RE: Environmental Impact Report 
 
Dear Chief Clerk Blazel: 
 
Pursuant to s. 1.11(2)(j), Wis. Stats., please distribute this notice to members of 
the Assembly.  The State of Wisconsin Investment Board did not consider any 
proposals or major actions in Wisconsin during fiscal year 2023 that would have 
significantly affected the quality of the human environment.  Accordingly, the 
agency was not required to prepare any environmental assessments or impact 
statements under s. 1.11, Wis. Stats. 
 
Please contact me at (608) 267-5098 or edwin.denson@swib.state.wi.us, if you 
have any questions concerning this report. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edwin Denson 
Executive Director/Chief Investment Officer 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:edwin.denson@swib.state.wi.us

